
 

  

July 2, 2021 

 

 

Robyn Miga 

City of Dripping Springs 

511 Mercer St. 

Dripping Springs, Texas, 78620 

 

Dear Ms. Miga: 

 

Subject: Hardy T Land Annexation ANNEX2021-0002 

CEC Project 304-065 

 

As owner’s authorized agent for the Hardy T Land development, we would like to postpone the 

annexation request one (1) month. This letter serves as a formal request to delay the City Council 

consideration of the annexation request which is currently to be placed on the agenda for the July 

20, 2021 City Council meeting and instead place the annexation request on the agenda for the City 

Council meeting scheduled for August 17, 2021.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

CIVIL & ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANTS, INC. 

 

 
 

Brian Estes, P.E.   

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


